
RUN-OFF ELECTION NOTICE  
January 2022 

 
Election of Trustees for the Tuscaloosa Police Officers and Firefighters Retirement Plan 

Active Pension Members 
 
 

An election was held on Tuesday, January 11, Wednesday, January 12 and Thursday, January 13 
for one (1) trustee from the Fire Department Active Pension Member Place #3 and one (1) trustee from 
the Police Department Active Pension Member Place #3. 

 
Jared Akridge received the majority of votes cast for Active Pension Member - Place #3 for the 

Police Department and is hereby certified as the winner. 
 
Rex D. Adams and Clay Kornegay will be the two candidates in the run-off for the Active 

Pension Member – Place #3 for the Fire Department. 
 

The run-off election will be held Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, January 25, 26 and 27, 
2022 from 8:00 am until 5:00 pm each day.  Fire Department active pension members will vote at Fire 
Station #1; address 1500 Greensboro Avenue; Tuscaloosa, AL 35401. 
 

Voting shall be by secret ballot.  Each active pension member will be entitled to vote for one (1) 
candidate for Place #3 from his/her department. 
 

The candidate receiving the majority of the votes cast for Fire Active Pension Member Place #3 
shall hold office as trustee for a four-year term ending January 2026 as set out in Act #2020-151, signed 
into law on May 2020.  
 
 
 


